
End Of Year
Announcements

LOCKER CLEANOUT
6th Grade; Tues., June 16 - Last names A-M @ 9 -11 am; Last names N-Z @ 1-3 pm
7th Grade; Wed., June 17 - Last names A-M @ 9 -11 am; Last names N-Z @ 1-3 pm
8th Grade; Thur., June 18 - Last names A-M @ 9 -11 am; Last names N-Z @ 1-3 pm

Please drop off Library Books, Textbooks, Classroom books, 
Sport Uniforms, & Instruments during your designated time.

Technology Devices: 
All WSD technology devices may be kept at home for the summer.  If you do not plan 
to return to FMS (6th & 7th) or WHS or Westside (8th grade) next year or you do 
not wish to keep the device over the summer, please return your device to FMS at 
your designated time above.

Procedure for your Pick up/Drop off Day:
● Please enter the building from the WEST parking lot (entrance near library) 

wearing a mask.  If you do not have a mask one will be available.  
● Follow tape lines into the building to assure appropriate social distancing is 

followed.  
● All locker contents will be in bags in the commons identified by locker number & 

student name in numerical order.
● Please pick up your bag and proceed to the gym.  All gym locker contents will be 

available for pick up. Award recipients pick up your awards.
● Exit the building through the gym door by the Boys locker leading back to the 

West parking lot. We strongly encourage students to leave school grounds after 
exiting the building. 

Yearbooks
Due to the closure of our yearbook 

printer during the pandemic, our 
yearbooks will not be delivered until late 
summer. Yearbooks will be distributed 
at the beginning of next school year.  

Sorry for the inconvenience!

Awards Assembly
Please join us on Monday, June 15 at 

6:30 p.m. for a virtual YouTube premiere 
“Awards Ceremony”.  We will be honoring 

our FMS award recipients and 
celebrating our 8th grade class! The link 

will be released on our website & 
Facebook pages at the above stated 

time. If you’re unable to watch at this 
time, it will be available anytime 

afterwards.

Report Cards
2nd Semester report cards will look very different this year. Students will receive 

comments about their progress in remote learning classes instead of grades.  
The only grades assigned will be for 8th grade classes that earn high school credit. 

Students in those classes will receive an “A” or an “I” (incomplete). 
Report cards will be mailed out the first week of July.

Moving?
If your child will not be attending FMS 

next year, please let us know ASAP


